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a Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, March 25, 2022

Click on the blue underlined links.

Thank you for spending time with us the last two days at Student-Led Conferences.
1t truly was wonderful to see families at conferences. Holding conferences in the
school both in fall and spring has made this year seem a bit more typical. [ was also
happy to continue the tradition of offering books to all students to take home to
continue the joy of reading as a family. The end of the school year will arrive
quickly as the third trimester is underway. Always reach out with any questions as
we are all looking forward to a strong end to the school year.

Report Cards: Trimester two report cards will be going home with students next Friday.

My Name is Rumpelstiltskin: The 8th graders are preparing for this year’s drama production, My
Name is Rumpelstiltskin. Shows are set for Thursday, April 7, and Friday, April 8 at 6:30 pm.
Tickets may be purchased for $2.00 a seat. Click here to download an order form to order tickets or
let us know and we will send a hard copy home with your child. We will have limited open seating.
Seats will not be assigned this year.

Kindergarten Registration: If your child was born in 2017, click the blue link for more information
regarding Kindergarten Registration. We are now scheduling appointments for the May 13th and
May 16th registration dates.

Library News: Sincere thanks to Norma DeMay for joining us during parent conferences to help
families sign up for Douglas Library cards. If you did not have the opportunity to sign up during
conferences, here is a link to their site: Douglas Library. In addition to their own books, Douglas
Library offers access to thousands of books through Bibliomation. You can search the online
catalog on their website. Happy Reading!

Kids Marathon: Click the link for more information and permission slip to join Kids Marathon.

April Lunch Menu: Click the link for the April lunch menu. Yes, April arrives next Friday.

Channel 3 Kids Camp: Click the link for more information.

Looking Ahead:

e All schools in Region 1 will be closed on Monday, April 4th for regional professional
learning.

e Spring photos will take place on Thursday, April 14th. Ordering details will go home with
students next week. You can also order before picture day on www.mylifetouch.com
using the following identification: EVT4W8RKX.

e Spring recess begins after school on Thursday, April 14th. Students return to school on
Monday, April 25th.

Be well,
Dr. Roy
NCES Principal


https://docs.google.com/document/d/15kXkRpWsUBikS1-JUK6iAEpWP2XgIMAQdqw5DiD41BI/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_v4oeThwiJsg9ZDAiVgjDIjlJxTQ80v2/view?usp=sharing
https://douglaslibrarycanaan.org/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1h2j9MzfJ7laxCdX8NLpNStv5_tQxRnl7/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1c8NiQne2Z_hkAwOj9BKtqWMMO6_0Pg8r/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Hg4wVKENSLdW_nbkSbD9Jp_9DQAdp5mm/view?usp=sharing
http://www.mylifetouch.com

